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Remove Emily Tafoya from the North County Land Use Advisory Committee.
RECOMMENDATION:
It is recommended that the Planning Commission remove Emily Tafoya from the North County Land Use
Advisory Committee.

DISCUSSION:
The North County Land Use Advisory meeting minutes record the members attendance and indicate that the
member in question has not attended at least 80% of the meetings in accordance with the Land Use Advisory
Procedures, 5(e), “LUAC members are expected to attend a minimum of 80% of the regular scheduled
meetings each year.” Staff have attempted to rectify the situation with no success; therefore, Staff are
recommending removal of the member from the LUAC.

Prepared by: Melissa McDougal, Administrative Secretary Confidential
Approved by: Melanie Beretti, AICP, Acting Chief of Planning

The following attachment is on file with the HCD:
Exhibit A - LUAC Procedures
Exhibit B - Attendance Record

File #: PC 24-056, Version: 1

County of Monterey Printed on 5/23/2024Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

